Marion County
Board of County Commissioners

521 SE 26th Court
Ocala, FL 34471
Phone: 352-438-2345
Fax: 352-438-2347

MEMORANDUM
DATE: August 12, 2024
TO: LIUNA, Local 517, unit 1856 (Marion Oaks MSTU)
FROM: Sara Caron, Director of Human Resources W
RE: Dissolution of collective bargaining unit

As of August 8, 2024, LiIUNA, Local 517, certification 1856 has been revoked. Therefore, as of
August 9, 2024, the LIUNA, Local 517, unit 1856 is no longer recognized as a collective
bargaining unit.

What this means for you:

The terms of the collective bargaining agreement are no longer applicable for your position.

You should refer to the employee handbook for any questions regarding policies, procedures,
gtc.

If you have any questions about this change, please contact Jessica James or myself in
Human Resources.
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